
STC/013405/ÚSV/2021/13 
R_STCSPS_0043159 

 

Page 1 z 1 

 

STÁTNÍ TISKÁRNA CENIN, státní podnik      

Prague 1, Růžová 6, House 943, Postal Code 110 00, Czech Republic 

Represented by: Tomáš Hebelka, MSc, CEO 

(hereinafter referred to as „Contracting Authority“) 

CHANGE OF TENDER DOCUMENTATION – II. 

The Contracting Authority of the over-threshold public contract called „Supply and Service of 

Collating and Bonding Device for the Production of ID1 Cards//Dodávka a zajištění 

servisu snášecího a bodovacího zařízení pro výrobu karet ID1” being awarded in an open 

procedure pursuant to Act No. 134/2016 Coll., On Public Procurement1, as amended 

(hereinafter referred to as “Act”), hereby changes the tender documentation in accordance with 

Sec. 99 of the Act. 

 

Time limit for the submission of tenders: 

• original time limit for the submission of tenders:   until 23.09.2022, 9:00 AM 

• new time limit for the submission of tenders:   until 07.10.2022, 9:00 AM 

• opening of tenders:   after the expiry of the limit for the submission of tenders 

 

Processed by: Monika Řeháčková 

Published via the electronic tool EZAK 

In Prague, dated as per the electronic signature 

 

 

________________________________ 

Mgr. Zuzana Šenoldová 

Head of Public Procurement 

for the contracting authority 

STÁTNÍ TISKÁRNA CENIN, státní podnik 

 
1 Please find the English version of the Act under this link: https://portal-vz.cz/wp-content/uploads/2019/06/Zakon-

c-134_2016-Sb-o-zadavani-verejnych-zakazek-EN.pdf Please note that unfortunately it is not the final version of 
the Act, which has been amended afterwards. 

Question No. 1: Answer to the question No. 1: 

Due to current workload, holidays and travel 

commitments, which have been in place for months, 

I would appreciate if you could extend the deadline 

for submission to say 14th October as this would 

help us greatly in preparing a quality tender 

response. 

Hoping you are able to accommodate this request 

and looking forward to hearing from you shortly. 

 

In order to extend and support the 

competition and due to the holiday 

season the Contracting Authority has 

decided to extend the deadline for the 

submission of tenders appropriately 

by 14 days. 
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